
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

The Pep Rally style press conference brought together three school district superintendents, elected officials and the KCATA CEO 
to talk about the benefits of the new Free Student Pass program. The drumline and cheerleaders greeted attendees and gave the 
event a true high school pep rally flair. We chose the Pep Rally format to get the students fired up about the pilot program. Three 
students talked to the media about their new opportunities to get around now that they have the free passes. We have seen 
increased interest from other school districts about the program since the pep rally.  



 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The press event had social media coverage from the RideKC Twitter feed, as well as, each of the participating school 
districts and each of the elected officials involved. RideKC tweets got 11.6k impressions from the event.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

https://www.kshb.com/news/local-news/ride-kc-to-offer-student-pass-giving-high-school-students-free-access-to-public-buses 
 

 https://www.kmbc.com/article/kcata-launching-pilot-program-for-free-rides-for-high-school-students/24456662 
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